VULNERABLE HUB MEETING WEDNESDAY 16TH OCTOBER



· Hannah and Chloe from CPSL Mind gave a quick run through of what they are able to offer. They have replaced wellbeing services offered by, among others, Richmond Fellowship and lifecraft. It’s for those aged 18+ with no upper age limit and is community based. There are ‘good mood cafes’ where anyone can attend for a chat in both Cambs and Peterborough. There are open door calm spaces for people who feel overwhelmed. There is no referral process and anyone can be sign posted to these services. The calm spaces – people should call before attending as if too many turn up it won’t be calm!!  An innovation fund is going to be launched with grants available for community activities/groups.
· There are some groups already set up – Wellbeing peer support group which runs fortnightly for up to 6 months. Personality disorder peer support group and hearing voices group all fortnightly for a 6 month period. Details of what is running and further information can be found via www.cpslmind.org.uk.
· Untidy tenancy’s were then discussed. Some housing associations are finding they are having issues with these where the total housing costs are not being paid. Paul gave a quick summary of how housing costs work via the UC portal. 
· Rachel from CAB gave an overview of the help to claim process. CAB are able to help people claim UC with a drop in at the Jobcentre on a Thursday between 1pm and 4pm or at Devonshire road via appointment. Telephone number for this is 0800 328 5644. They also offer a web chat facility via their website. Personal Budgeting Support is also offered at the CAB helping clients maximise their income and lower their expenditure, including debt advice.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Quick discussion around deductions as the maximum deduction will now be 30% not 40%. As yet the office hasn’t noticed any changes as it has just been implemented. Update – journal messages are being sent out to claimants where the advance was at 40% and is being reduced to 30%



Next meeting will be Wednesday 20th November at 10am in the Nancy Fraser Room
